
September 20, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• This week marks the half way point of the first quarter. Please be checking your student’s grades 
on Portal and directing them to ELP – our extended learning program after school from Monday 
through Thursday from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm. All core area content teachers are willing and able 
to help and support your student’s learning and academic achievement. Flyer with more 
information is available on our website 

• Families who has made learning change requests from face to face or My PCS online will have 
those requests reviewed weekly. There is no guarantee the change will be granted as we work 
to minimize class size and work within teacher to pupil ratio. 

• If your student is having any problems with technology, signing onto class, being marked 
present – please communicate directly through email with the teacher – and for specific 
technological needs contact Mr. Michael Burress or Mr. Brad Gatie via email 

• Tickets for our athletic events can be purchased online. Information about the process and 
purchasing tickets can be found on our website. Games are being limited to a 25% capacity at 
this time 

• Please support our Athletic Teams and participate in our annual Golf Tournament October 24 at 
1:30 pm at the Bardmoor Country Club in Largo. Details on our website 

• Please be reminded that we are a closed campus – we are not accepting any deliveries of any 
items during the day. Please ensure your child has what they need before leaving the house 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


